
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents, 

As Christmas is fast approaching, please find below a list of all the fun activities planned for the 

coming weeks: 

Friday 29th November- Christingle making followed by a service in school, 09:30am- 11:30am, all 

parents and grandparents are welcome. Please email Miss Hacking in the school office if you would 

like to attend.  

Monday 9th December – Dress rehearsal for the infant’s nativity, A King Is Born. Memories Made 

videoing and taking photographs.  

Tuesday 10th December- Afternoon performance of ‘A King is Born’ at 2:00pm  

Thursday 12th December – Evening performance of ‘A King is Born’ at 6.00pm, all performers to be 

in school for 5.30pm.  

Monday 16th December- FON’S Festive Fitness at 3:00pm, more details to follow.  

Tuesday 17th December- Christmas card making with parents 2:15pm- 3:15pm. Please email Miss 

Hacking if you would like to attend so we can arrange resources.  

Tuesday 17th December- Christmas Disco 6:00pm-7:15pm- Please send your child in with no more 

than £3 for the tuck shop.  

Wednesday 18th December- Christmas lunch for all children paid for by Friends of Newchurch. 

Wednesday 18th December – Father Christmas to visit the children, please don’t tell the children, we 

want this to be a surprise!  

Thursday 19th December – Whole school pantomime to see Cinderella, please collect the children at 

3:45pm just to allow enough time for the coach to return to school.  

Friday 20th December- Christmas Carol Service at church 1:30pm. All parents and grandparents are 

invited to attend, please wear Christmas hats and other Christmas attire to ensure the last service of 

the year is a fun and festive occasion. Parents that attend the service can take their children home 

once the service has finished.  



Friday 20th December- School closes at 2:30pm.   

Kind Regards P. Nightingale  

 

 


